
Free 6 week taster block: Weds 31st August to 
Weds 5th October. Just come along or Email 

strathnairnmusicinitiative@gmail.com for more 
info

Sing and Feel 
Good

A new singing group is   
starting in Farr Hall

- Wednesdays 8-9pm –

If you love to sing, or have always wanted to try, this is 
the group for you. Run by Julie Harvey, an experienced 
song group leader, the emphasis is on fun,  feeling good 

and enjoying singing together.

Open to all, no singing experience or music reading skills 
needed. Mixed voices and all ages welcome.

We will sing a range of song styles, explore singing in
harmony together and learn breathing and voice warm 

ups to help you discover your voice.


